
 

 
 

MUNICIPALITY OF MAGNETAWAN FLOODING & WATERCRAFT WAKE ALERT 
UPDATE MONDAY JULY 14TH AS OF 10AM  

 
MUNICIPAL DOCKS WITH THE EXCEPTION OF AHMIC HARBOUR BEACH 

ARE NOW OPEN 
 
Due to significant flooding, we are asking all watercraft to use extreme caution and respect 
while on the water. 
 
Wake from all watercraft is pushing additional water onto already flooded properties, 
causing further damage to homes, docks, shorelines, and access roads. 
 

REMINDER THE SPEED LIMITS NEAR SHORE 
Within 30 metres (100 feet) of shore, the maximum speed limit is 10 km/h, unless 
otherwise posted. 
 
Please follow these important guidelines: 
     Slow down and reduce your wake, especially near shorelines and flooded areas. 
     Avoid unnecessary boating during this high water period. 
     Stay well away from shore – giving extra space helps reduce wake impact. 
     Be mindful of submerged hazards that may now be hidden underwater. 
 

WATCH YOUR WAKE-RESPECT THE LAKE! 


